
Notice No. 169 Date:18.06.2025

Sufmission of eiod

This is to inform all concerned that the online admission process for undergraduate courses for the
Academic Year 2025-2026 is currently underway. ln this connection, our college is in the process of
updating its official website.

Aii facuity members and other staff of the coliege are hereby requested to submit their full biodata
to the following email address by 19.06.2025, without fail.

;.
Furthermore, all Heads of Departments (HODs) are also requested to submit their respective
updated departmental profiles to the above-mentioned email address as

Your co-operation in this matter is highly appreeiated.

as possible.

b M{
Dr. MausumiBa

Principal & Secretary
Mahishadal Girls' College


